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Another month of social distancing & staying at home. I hope this finds you all safe and 
healthy. 

Our May session was amazing- even though it was different than I ever expected! It was a 
virtual session that took place on Zoom with 36 ladies present. All the officers (except one) 
were installed. So almost everyone is ready to get going once the health directives allow.

Supreme Temple has been postponed from June to September 3-7,2020. Here is the 
tentative Schedule:

• Thurs, Sept 3 – Registration opens; Marketplace opens; Ceremonial Assistant class; 
Theme Dinner (Great Minnesota Mingle)

• Friday, Sept 4 – Registration; Unit Leader, Counterparts, Making Friends breakfasts; 
Recorder-Banker Seminar, rehearsals, Opening Ceremony

• Sat, Sept 5 – Memorial Service; Business Session; Regional and Unit meals; Meet the 
Candidates; Get Together Banquet

• Sun, Sept 6 – Worship Service; Business Session with elections; Counterpart and Making 
Friends lunches; Evening Performances

• Mon, Sept 7 – Business Session until noon; Ladies of the Household Luncheon; Steps for 
Smiles Finish Line; rehearsals; Installation

Registration has been extended to July 15, 2020. I hope some of you can join us.

With Tangier being closed until July 5, our session for the visit of the Supreme Queen 
Heather Krastins-Lambert scheduled for June 25 has been cancelled. I’m sure she will come 
visiting when she can, just unsure when that will be or what it will look like.

Supreme is trying to make this situation as palatable as possible – a huge task. I found this 
pretty clever. A way to change the password without being together This was in a 
communication from Heather last week:

“For those that are curious, a new password will be shared in June.  Around the time our 
Supreme Session would have taken place, I will mail out a letter, poem, or quotation that 
contains the new password to all the Reigning Queens and the members of the Daughters 
of the Nile Board of Directors.  Another correspondence will follow with the "key" that 
indicates where to find the password in the first correspondence.

Our first fundraiser for the year will (hopefully) be “Lunch with Peter Sarpy” on July 26. 
Peter Sarpy was the first Mason in Nebraska & he’ll be giving us a presentation on the 
History of Nebraska after lunch. A friend & longtime Mason, Daryl Draper has donated his 
talents for this opportunity to raise money for our kids. More details on menu & cost 
coming soon. 

Our “Smile” for the Day…

My brother used to be addicted to the Hokey Pokey, but thankfully he got treatment and 
turned himself around.

Roxanne Mrasek,  Queen. 
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Have you seen Sat-ra Temple’s 
New Website? 
Visit satratemple59.com for the latest news, 
articles, calendar of events and more! 

All text enclosed within this newsletter belongs 
to a Daughters of the Nile Member and she has 
received this newsletter in good faith and 
understands no information may be made 
available to non-members of the Order, with the 
exception of a caregiver.

Stay Safe Everyone

6/6- Virtual Session 
 10:00 am - Virtual Brunch and 

     Social
10:30 am - Business Session

July

7/26- Lunch with Peter Sarpy 
  
    

August

8/1- Stated Session 
 9:45 am - Brunch

10:30 am - Stated Session
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Sickness and Distress
The following are those we know that have been ill, needed 
extra attention or have passed away since our last 
Newsletter.  

Please keep these ladies in your thoughts and 
prayers.   
If you know of someone who is hospitalized, is 
under the weather, is celebrating a special occasion 
or has passed away or a family member has passed 
on, please contact Princess Chaplain, Debbie Parks.  

Call 402-301-7258 or email at rpus@aol.com.   You can 
also contact Queen Roxanne Mrasek.  

We can all work together to keep in touch. 

Florence Corbin Husband Passed Away
Susan Corbin Father Passed Away
Brenda Ticknor Injured in Car Accident

Ardena Mrasek Birth of first child
Roxanne Mrasek Birth of first grandchild
Bev Pickering Brother suffered a stroke
Sally Larsen Passed Away
Angie Larsen Mother-in-Law Passed Away

Please remember – a great way to honor a Nile member or 
send a Memorial would be to Give a Rose in the Daughters 
of the Nile Foundation Rose Garden.  This year, one of 
Queen Roxanne’s goals is to be in the Top Ten for Rose 
Garden Donations. Go to https://donfdn.org/ to purchase 
your Rose today.

I will leave you with a thought for the day:  A Sister knows 
you hide your best Chocolate in the bag of Broccoli in the 
Freezer.  A Good Sister leaves you a Piece! 

Want to add an article to the newsletter? 
Newsletters will be printed as follows for 2020-21. To have 
your article in the newsletter please email 
newsletter@satratemple59.com by the due date listed below:

Issue:  Due Date: 
August 2020 July 31, 2020
November 2020 October 31, 2020
February 2021 January 31, 2021

It is at the discretion of the Queen if late articles will be 
accepted.

Greetings from the Princess Recorder 
Whew, what a start to the 2020-21 year of Daughters of the 
Nile. I hope and prayer everyone is staying well and safe so 
far. We will get through this and we will be stronger than ever. 

This year has started off with many things not taken care of 
because of one reason or another but mostly due to the virus. 
Sending dues notices this year has not been as timely as it has 
in previous years. Dues for the 2020-21 year is $46.00. 
(Temple dues $37.00 plus the per capita of $9.00, which was 
raised at Supreme Session last summer)  If you have not paid 
your dues, please remit your checks payable to Sat-ra Temple 
No. 59 to the address listed below. Thanking you in advance 
for your help in this matter. Note the new address after June 
8, 2020.

We miss everyone’s shining face, loving hug and encouraging 
words. Please stay well and safe until we can once again meet 
in person.

Tina Bowerman, PQ
Princess Recorder
22486 Norman Drive
Underwood, IA 51576

402-981-6429
Recorder.satra59@gmail.com 

Greetings to everyone! 
I’ve said and have heard said more than once, “I never expected 
anything like this in my life!” 

 As like everyone else, Patrol has not been meeting nor practicing.  We 
hope to be able to attend the Supreme Queen visitation, whenever that 
may be but at this time do not know about performing.

I trust that all of our members are staying home and staying safe.  Please 
do social distancing and closely follow the CDC and Nebraska DHHS 
guidelines.  We are all in this together and we can make it work.

I leave you with this very appropriate at this time poem:

You!
For every day’s a good day

to lose yourself in others
And any time’s a good time
to see mankind as brothers,
And this can only happen
when you realize it’s true

That everyone needs someone
and that someone is you!

                                                                ~ Helen Steiner Rice

Reach out to your family and friends, with patience, safety and 
endurance; we will overcome in some fashion.

Nile Hugs,
Bev Donham, PQ

Sat-ra Patrol President

Sat-ra Temple No. 59 Roster Changes 

• Delores Lindblade – 856-701-6126
• Barb Duff – babb50@hotmail.com
• Romeka Davis – chynadoll477@yahoo.com
• Samantha Hatfield, PQ; 6039 Blondo St., Omaha, NE 68104
• Tina Bowerman, PQ; 22486 Norman Dr., Underwood, IA 51576
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Netaker Nile Club Dates 
September 15, 2020 

December 15, 2020 

All are on Tuesday @ noon at: 

The Pizza & Pasta Grill,
1755 - 50th Street

West Des Moines, IA

Reservations need to be made by noon Monday, the day 
before the meeting. To make a reservation, call either

Melvina Brown (515) 314-7449 
OR 

Connie Anneberg (515) 240-1393 
Also, if you make a reservation & find out that you can’t 
make it, please call Connie @ (515) 240-1393, so we won’t 
wonder if something happened to you. Please join us, the 
food is awesome & we always have a great time! 

Across 
2. An emblem of purity and innocence
6. Last name of the author of our Ritual
8. A Nile Color
9. First name of the lady in whose home we first met
10. Cleo, Edith and Minnie designed it
11. One of our purposes
14. Name of the first Daughters of the Nile Temple
15. Name of our meetings
16. Lady of the Household

Down 
1. Symbol of authority
3. Where our story began
4. President
5. Rules and regulations
7. Paid once a year
11. Benefit of being a Daughter of the Nile
12. New members’ ceremony
13. River that has a special significance to us

Solution will be posted in the Facebook Group and 
included in the next newsletter.

Color Me!
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